
Survey Says…
Some in the industry are calling for the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
to halt production of R-22 as of 2015. What do you think?

Results from poll conducted online at www.achrnews.com during the month of July 2014 with 448 total responses.

It’s good for the industry. We need to 
move on to other refrigerant alternatives.

Undecided.
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It’s bad for the industry. We should stick with EPA’s original 
2020 phaseout.


